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Iris Information Committee Report

When I presented my report last fall I had every intention of following through as
outlined. However, I did not take into consideration the many registrations that would
come in the very last days of the 2006 registration year nor did I count on my
webmaster being immersed in the 2006 R&I until mid-February. Last but not least,
our daughter announced a wedding date of May 26, reception to be held here. Please
think of us as we finalize plans to get Hannah married off (for the second time!) I must
say that this is a wonderful, if harrowing, opportunity to get this place spruced up
inside and out. The food is the fun and easy part.

Now that I have laid out all these excuses I will cut to the chase: I have not done
anything with the website www.irisinfo.org which is up and waiting. Much of what I
had planned to put up has already appeared on the AIS website so all is not lost.
Indeed, I wonder if I am duplicating prior efforts.

Although there have been less requests than there usually are, we have continued to
provide answers to queries as our time and resources allow. Since this committee 1s
not listed in the Bulletin masthead, it may be that those who want to know will contact
us anyway and this committee may well be overkill. Hopefully during the summer we
can catch up or at least make a start and then we shall see. By the Fall Board meeting
we should have a better handle on the efficacy of this endeavor.

We shall miss seeing all of you in Oklahoma--we attended our very first convention

there in 1988 and were looking forward to returning. And so it goes...

Anne Lowe, Chairman
April 10, 2007
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